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Dear Parents:  

If you have not yet turned in your child’s flu shot record to 

the office, please do so A.S.A.P. or write a note stating they 

will not be receiving one this year. It needs to be in your 

child’s file. This is a DHS Requirement!!! Also, any other 

requested forms, physicals, and immunizations.  

Thank you! 
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Learning Activities 
Fine Motor- Puzzles, Playdough, Correct Pencil Hold, Connectors, 

Legos, Lacing, Cutting Fabric 

Gross Motor- Stepping Stones, Stilts, Dancing, Parachutes, Balance 

Beam, Follow the Leader 

Arts- Collage Art, Crayons, Painting, Markers, Clay, Gluing 

Literacy- Rhyming, Opposites, Writing Names, Letter Recognition, 

Sight Words, Name Recognition 

Mathematics-Patterns, Identify Numbers, Sorting, Matching, One to 

One Correspondence  

Science- Water (Liquid, Solid, Gas), Snow, Ice, Winter Weather, 

Winter Clothing 

 

Birthdays 

 
Sophia W. 1/1 

Casey T. 1/5 

Victoria C. 1/7 

Katherine S. 1/16 

John W. 1/19 

Miss Vanessa 1/21 

Gentry B. 1/23 

Raven M. 1/26 

Reign W. 1/26 

Miss Emily M 1/29 
  

  

  

  

  

  

Themes 
 

Jan. 2-5 – Winter Life-People           

Jan. 8-12 – Winter Life-Animals 

Jan. 15-19 – Fairy Tales-writing,language,and sequence      

                stories 

Jan. 22-26 – Review ABC’s, Numbers 

Jan. 29-Feb. 2 – What is your Favorite thing to do            

                     During Winter?      

 

Offices 
 

The business office is in the 

lower building.  Miss Shirley is 

there from 7:30 am until 4:30 

pm. She is out of the office 

from 12 to 1 pm. 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Millers hours vary.  

 
If you need to make an 

appointment with Mr. Miller or 

Mrs. Miller, please stop and see 

Miss Shirley.  

  

Thank you.  
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Family Activity night  
 

    Wednesday January 17,2024 

          6:00 to 7:00 pm 
 

Sign-up sheets will be in the lobby of 

both buildings. Last day to sign up is 

Friday January 12th.  This  ensures 

that we have enough supplies.   
 

Thank you. 

Congrats to Miss Marcie and Miss 
Jennifer for getting their CDA’s.  Good 
luck to our next class – Miss Caitlyn, 
Miss Karli, Miss Tara C. , Miss Katie, 

and Mr. Anthony. 

REMINDERS 
❖ Please remember to bring in extra clothes 
that are weather appropriate for your child. 

❖ Even with the weather becoming colder and 
snowier, we still take the children outside daily 
(weather permitting).  This is a state (DHS) and 
(STARS) requirement.  Please send your children 
with coats, boots, gloves, and hats to keep them 
warm and safe.  
 

We would like to thank everyone that 

participated in the Salvation Army Angel 

Tree. 

All the gifts were turned into the 

Salvation Army. 

Thank you for making a child’s Christmas 

extra special!!! 
 

 

 

Tax Statements 
 

 

2023 Tax Statements will be printed & 

handed out by the end of January. 

 

 

Pre-K Kids Learning Center 

is closed Monday January 

1st. 

 

Pre-K Counts does not have 

classes on January 1st, 2nd 

or 15th. 

Please continue to check Procare for 
messages.  This is where we will 

notify you when your tax statements 
are ready, as well as other important 

things throughout the year. 
 

Thank you. 
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